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Lukestone Care Home residents enjoy a festive shopping outing

Last week, we took a group of our residents from Lukestone Care Home on a trip to the Mall Shopping Centre in Maidstone

town centre.

It was fun to see all the Christmas decorations, spend time browsing the shop displays and enjoy the bustling atmosphere. We also

stopped for a delicious fish and chip lunch, which went down a treat! 

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the outing and it has certainly made us feel in the Christmas spirit!
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